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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 5th June 

Back to school 

Friday 9th June 

NSPCC Childhood day 

Wear PE/active clothes and trainers,50p 

Saturday 10th June 

Zumba family Picnic- tickets now available. 

Thursday 15th June 

Bags 2 School 

Monday 19th June 

Year 2 trip to the Sealife Centre 

Monday 26th June 

Choir on tour 

Monday 26th June  

Reception Maths Story Café,1.30-3pm 

Tuesday 27th June 

EYFS Sports Day-see letter for more 

information. 

Wednesday 28th June 

Year 1 Maths Story Café,1.30-3pm 

Thursday 29th June 

Year 2 Maths Story Café,1.30-3pm 

Friday 30th June 

Nursery Maths Story Café,1.30-3pm 

Wednesday 5th July 

KS1 Sports Day-See letter for more 

information 

Friday 7th July  

End of year disco- more information to 

follow. 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Bags 2 School 

Make sure you have a sort out over the half 

term holidays of mens,ladies& children’s 

clothing, paired shoes, handbags, belts and 

accessories. Return bags of clothes by 9am on 

Thursday 15th June.  
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-88.36% 

Ruby Class-85.02-% 

Diamond-98.08-%  

Sapphire-91.13% 

Emerald Class-94.55% 

Topaz Class-91.82% 

 

Maths Whizz Competition 

Well done to the children that worked hard over 

the 8 week period to improve their status. 

Maths Whizz Masters; 

Jemima, Oliver.B, Ieuan, Obi, Munro, Amelia, Ola, 

Ruby 

Maths Whizz Superstars; 

Finn.B,Florrie,Nancie,Nora, Archie.H, Mia, Elliot L, 

Raeleigh, Alessia, Lily.H, Hallie.  

Keep going on Maths Whizz over the half term 

holiday. 

 

 

Reminders…… 
Remember that mobile phones should not be used 

on school grounds. Many parents/adults have been 

observed using them when dropping off or 

collecting children and this breaches our school 

policy. 

Please can parents/adults remember that pupils 

and siblings must not use the trim trail or play 

apparatus before or after school. 

Once again we ask that you do not park down 

Washbridge, beside the school. It is becoming 

dangerous. Traffic wardens have been in 

attendance.  

After your child has had sickness/ diarrhoea, please 

do not send them back until 48 hours after the last 

time they have been poorly. 

 

 

 
 

Remember to purchase your tickets for the Zumba 

family picnic-bouncy castle, refreshments and face 

painting available 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Online Safety 

With children having more and more access to the 

internet, it is always good for parents and carers 

to feel they know how to support and look after 

your child using the internet. Please use the link 

below to find out more information to help you. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/online-games/  

 

 

Don’t forget our school hall is available to 

hire, please ask at the office for details. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Krispy Kreme Fundraiser 

Doughnut orders need to be placed by Monday 

19th June. 

12 Doughnuts for £12 

6 Doughnuts for £6 

Individual Doughnuts for £1.50 each 

 
 

 Summer hand tied bouquet arranging event on 

Friday 16th June with Claire from Bright and 

Beautiful flowers. Remember to book your ticket. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you have any messages for class teachers, 

please use the link book or in the mornings 

please talk to the members of staff at the 

bottom of the steps in the playground. Do not 

try and enter the classrooms to talk to the 

teachers. 

 

 

 

Reception enjoyed their 

Cinderella Ball today. 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely half term. 

See you again on Monday 5th June 
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